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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Bill Bott  

Address 
26 Mattawoman Ct. 
Indian Head, MD 20640 

Phone 
3017436040  

Email 
eagle2bill@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I think this ordinance, permanent mandate or whatever ya call it, is a terrible idea. Not only terrible for the people being forced to 
wear one, but terrible for the businesses of Charles County. I think people are much more likely to go shopping elsewhere than to 
shop in Charles County. I know my family will be going somewhere else to shop, eat, etc… That’s not only money lost by the 
business, but also money lost by the county in sales tax. With the lost revenue businesses will be forced to cut employees. That’s 
more people losing there jobs and if they’re a county resident, income tax lost. The snowball effect just keeps going, people moving 
out of the county, etc… Sure more people will move here. But will they have the same income, or will it be less? If less, then that will 
mean less income tax, less money being spent within the county, less people working to provide the service and in turn less sales tax 
and so on. And it continues. When wearing a mask for such long periods, you reduce the oxygen to your body and brain. If this does 
go through, hopefully the me county commissioners can put a stop to this nonsense, when they take office after the next election. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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